
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: LHE.DLY/christmaslunch24 

 

14 November 2024 

 

Dear Families 

Christmas School Lunch – Tuesday 17 December 2024 

Christmas Lunch will be served on Tuesday 17 December 2024, giving students a chance to celebrate Christmas, 
should they wish. Please see attached flyer for menu choices. 

The cost of the two-course meal is £2.80. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, this meal will be allocated 
as part of their allowance and no more money will need to be added to their ParentPay, however, you are still 
required to pre-order your meal. 

The Christmas lunch needs to be pre-ordered; we therefore ask that you complete your order form by 
Wednesday 27 November 2024 by clicking HERE.   

Please log onto your ParentPay account and ensure sufficient funds are available for your child to purchase their 
Christmas Lunch before the day of the lunch as your account will be debited on the day.  If you require log in 
details, please e-mail finance@stowhigh.com.   

There will be other limited food options available on the day from our ‘Grab & Go’ section to purchase on the day 
should your child not wish to have Christmas dinner. 

Kind regards 

 
Ms L Hernandez 
Headteacher 
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